the friendly voice of Richmond

RN

7100 BETHLEHEM RD. P.O. BOX 6792
RICHMOND. VIRGINIA
PHONE: 282-97 31

February 15, 1965

Mr. Kelly Andrews
305 S, Jefferson Street
Goldsboro, North Carolina

27530
Dear Mr. Andrews:

_—This is—to-werify your reception report of WRNL on Wednesday,
February 10, 1965, from 6:15 - 6:35_-FM. e ———

At the time of your reception report we were using our RCA 5
kw Transmitter with Directional Antenna System.

It was a pleasure to hear of your reception of WENL, and
we trust you will listen to WRNL often in the future.

Yours truly,

(f:u Mmdajnw, 2"’/4442‘

E. V. Wolstenholme, Jr,.
Operations Manager
Chief Engineer
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